
From: registrar
To: Janet Sakauye
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2021-0041
Date: Tuesday, September 21, 2021 3:47:58 PM

 From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2021 7:10 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - pwalnuts842@gmail.com

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-20

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0041

-- Name --
Paulie Walnuts

-- Phone --
5196705666

-- Company --

-- Address --
London, Ontario

-- Comments --
My hydro bill is already very expensive. It is hard to afford for a family of
4 as it is. A rate increase would drastically affect our bills and budget for the month. PLEASE DON'T ALLOW
LONDON HYDRO TO INCREASE RATES!!

-- Attachment --

mailto:registrar@oeb.ca
mailto:Janet.Sakauye@oeb.ca

